
 
 

 
 
 

May 13, 2021       Legistar Item:  
 
 

To:  Alderman Mollie Jones, Chairman 
   Public Works and Services Committee 
 

From:  Ara Molitor, P.E. 
   City Engineer 
 

Re: Reimbursement Agreement with the City of Racine and Village of 
Mt. Pleasant for WisDOT Project ID: 1693-34-06 Lake Michigan 
Path Phase 4. 

 
We are submitting a reimbursement agreement between the City of Racine, and Village 
of Mt. Pleasant for the above project.   
 
The Village of Mt. Pleasant has requested that additional work be completed on this 
project that has an estimated cost of $93,000.   In addition to construction costs, Mt. 
Pleasant would be responsible to cover engineering and construction management 
costs at 15% of the estimated construction costs.   This agreement will then be in the 
not-to-exceed fee of $107,000 and any additional costs for the project will be submitted 
to the Village for approval, if needed.   
 
If the Committee agrees, appropriate action would be to approve and authorize the 
Mayor and City Clerk to enter into the reimbursement agreement. 
 
 
APM:km 
 
 
 
Cc: Cory Mason 
 Tara Coolidge 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

John C. Rooney, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works/City Engineer 

 
Ron Pritzlaff, P.E. 

Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 
 

. 
Asst. Comm. Of Public Works/City Engineer 

 

Department of Public Works 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Avenue 
Racine, WI 53403 
262.636.9121 – Public Works 
262.636.9191 - Engineering 


